
 

 

 

 

 

8 November 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

GPK Products will be adding $250 to freight terms. This will move our standard minimum net 

requirement for freight allowed orders to $1750.00 as of January 1st  2025.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

GPK Products Inc. /Indiana Seal Inc.  

800-437-4670 

Fax. 800-822-6968 
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